





Send by e-mail

To: Eamonn Brenann, Director General

01/12/2022 Date:

Your reference: letter DGD22_0408 of 28/11/2022

Subject: Approval by Correspondence procedure in Reform package

Cc: Sabrina Depicker, Head of Human Resources and Services

Raúl Medina Caballero, Deputy Director General

Provisional Council & Permanent Commission

Dear Sir,

Your letter of 28 November last is quite surprising; we are still waiting for the requested elements, in particular the results of the votes.

Your stubbornness in refusing to provide proof of your assertions concerning the acceptance by the Permanent Commission and the Provisional Council is telling.

It is also significant that you no longer refer to these two bodies, but to "Member States" which is inappropriate and revealing.

Also your incantation to move "together" to the implementation of your reform is particularly out of place.

Consistency requires us to maintain our position and to refuse this reform; we do not wish to cover up possible and probable irregularities.

Yours sincerely,

Georges Tsolos

Benoit Bams Vice-President President

Maria Aguilera

President